
 

Reference: JC 5173 22 February 2023 

Johnny Peens 
ERF 4735 
Great Brak River 
6525 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
At your request I have accessed the site in regard to the proposed building additions as put 
forward. 
 
It is not recommended that you put a partial double level onto the existing single level 
structure. The reason for this is cost related and for the structural integrity of the existing 
structure. 
 
It is my recommendation that you apply to extend the existing single level structure. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Colin Belter 
 


